
Page 1 of 1 

 
  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) #1819-247 
 

PROJECT INSPECTOR SERVICES 
 

Addendum #1 
Issued: May 8, 2019 

 
The following changes, additions, deletions, or corrections shall become part of the above-mentioned RFQ: 

 

A. The submittal date for RFQ #1819-247 “Project Inspector Services” has been changed from May 
16, 2019 to “Ongoing”. The District will accept Statement of Qualifications on an ongoing basis, 
until further notice.  
 

B. There will be no set schedule for reviews or interviews. The District will review each Statement of 
Qualification on an individual basis, once received by the District. At the discretion of the District, 
interviews may be scheduled. 

 
 

 
End of Addendum 1 


